
EARLY CHILDHOOD
TRAINING UPDATES

Virginia Department of Education -
Division of Early Childhood Care and

Education would like to announce
that March 13, 2023 we will launch 
an updated version of: 

The training is still offered for FREE
 through our partnership with 

Community College Workforce Alliance

Let’s Do It For
Virginia’s Children!!

Note: When taking this training please
remember to enter your program or
organization’s name. If your are a Family
Day Home, please enter “Family Day
Home” in the organization section.

Child Abuse and Neglect: Recognition and Reporting 
for Early Childhood (2 hrs.) and the 

Health Screening For Child Care Professionals (2 hrs.)
We are also EXCITED to provide a NEW Spanish

Version of these trainings.

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO FOR
 VIRGINIA’S YOUNGEST CITIZENS��




